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30th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

FOBS Christmas Raffle 
 
As we embrace the joyous spirit of the holiday season, we are excited to announce the kick-off of our first 
annual School Christmas Raffle! This festive event is not only a wonderful way to celebrate the season but 
also an opportunity for our school community to come together in support of a great cause. 
 
Event Details: 

• Raffle Ticket Sales: Available now! Tickets cost £1 each or £5 for 6. Please click on the following 
link to purchase yours! https://friends-of-buckingham-school-pta.sumupstore.com 

• Draw Date: The lucky winners will be drawn on 15th December 2023 at 12 noon. 
• Prizes Galore: Our elves have been hard at work securing fantastic prizes, including afternoon 

tea, beauty vouchers, a driving experience, to name a few!  Please see our Prize Poster for full 
details! 

 
How Your Support Matters:  
The funds raised through the Christmas Raffle will directly contribute to supporting various projects within 
the School, from classroom resources, extracurricular activities, trips and School improvements. Your 
generosity ensures that our students continue to receive the best possible education and enrichment 
opportunities. 
 
Ways to Get Involved: 

• Purchase your raffle tickets and increase your chances of winning these amazing prizes. 
• Encourage friends, family, and neighbours to join in the festive fun. 
• Share our event on social media and use the hashtag #FOBSChristmasRaffle to spread the holiday 

cheer. 
 
Remember, the more tickets you buy, the merrier your chances of winning! 
 
We are grateful for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at the upcoming School 
Show, Frozen Jr, where we will also be selling tickets. 
 
Let's make this festive season truly special for our school community! Wishing you all a very merry 
Christmas! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
The Buckingham School FOBS Team 
fobs@buckinghamschool.org 
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